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From: Jennie Amerman <amerman.forex@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 2:31 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61.

I want to object to the proposed reduction in leverage for retail forex trading. As an independent trader with a
limited amount of capital available for trading the proposed regulation changes will adversely affect my income and
my ability to trade the markets. I don't need a babysitter for my money! Please take into account the fact that
leverage is often the one thing that makes trading foreign exchange a profitable endeavor. Without a good amount
of leverage the small time trader might as well throw in the towel. Please don't do this to my income. I feel very

strongly about this proposal!
Thank you,

Jennie Amerman
510-978-2850



